Whe ity of ?;E’mrlfngmne

SAN MATEQ COUNTY
CALIFORMNIA

February 23, 1981

Law Offices.

Bianco and Szygowski

150 No. Wacker Drive, Suite 2570
Chicago, Illinois 60606

Gentlemen:

In answer to your letter of January 22, 1981, the Burlingame
Fire Department does use the "Sigalarm' proximity warning
device on both of our aerial ladder trucks, We have done do

since 1974.

During this pericéd we have mot had any accidents involving
contact with electrical lines, ' ‘

These devices have been fairly maintenance free except for a
few fuses being replaced and they are very easy for the per-
sonnel to operate,

Your, u

/ Ui/ M
ymond C. Marshall
ssistant Chief
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